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PTA Newsletter

Term 1 Week 1 Friday 8th September

Dear Parents and Guardians
Welcome back to a new school year and a warm welcome from the PTA to everyone joining the school.
We hope you all had a wonderful summer and the children are all enjoying being back at school. As
always we would love any help or support, and if you would like to support the work of the PTA in any way,
please do get in touch or speak to one of us at the school gate.
Thank you,

East Peckham Primary School’s PTA

PTA Questionnaire

Here is a link (https://forms.gle/VsMc4Qr3vCZzv5G6A) to a questionnaire from the PTA about the
fundraising that we organise to support the school. If you have not had a chance to fill it out yet, we would
really appreciate 2 minutes of your time to complete the Questionnaire and help inform the events we
organise in the future.

Challenge 2023

We are now officially launching our Challenge 2023, following the success of the event last year. We are
asking all pupils to raise £20.23 in any way they wish. Obviously there is no maximum amount if they
happen to raise even more! All funds raised will go towards enriching school life in a variety of ways. Each
class will be given 15% of their total raised to spend on something they want or need for their class.
Attached is a sponsorship form and a poster with some suggested activities, but we encourage the children
to fundraise however they choose. A hard copy of the sponsorship form can be requested.
There will be rewards for:
● The most creative fundraising idea
● The highest individual total
● The most different activities completed
● And the class that raises the most will get an extra playtime and a sweet treat!
The challenge will finish the weekend of the 23rd September 2023, after which time we then ask for all
monies to be paid into either our PayPal account or bank account by Friday 29th September – full details
are on the sponsorship form. All sponsorship forms will then need to be handed into school so we can tally
up the total per class, claim any gift aid and hand out prizes.
*Please note all activities should be done under adult supervision, and responsibility lies with the adults in
regards to safety and appropriateness of the chosen activities.*
We can’t wait to see how everyone gets on! We would love to hear from you, either via email or on our
Facebook page where you can post pictures and videos of what you have been up to - we can’t wait to see!
● Email: friendsofeastpeckhamschool@gmail.com
● Facebook page:

https://www.facebook.com/Friends-Of-East-Peckham-Primary-School-1164435267044341

https://forms.gle/VsMc4Qr3vCZzv5G6A
https://www.facebook.com/Friends-Of-East-Peckham-Primary-School-1164435267044341


Upcoming Events

● Welcome and MacMillan Coffee Morning, Friday 29th September. Please come and join us for cake and
coffee at our MacMillan Coffee morning at the Jubilee Hall (by the car park and tennis courts).
8.45am-9.45am. Cakes will also be for sale outside school. More info to follow, including a request for
cake donations!

● The PTA AGM is taking place on Wednesday 4 October at 8pm. We would love to see you there in
person or online, details to follow.

● Tickets for our popular Race Night on Saturday 14th October are now available to buy online, £5
Adults, £3 Kids. Food also available to pre-order, £5 Adults, £3 Kids. Please see the attached Poster
for more information.

● Online ticket sales for our exciting Fireworks Night on Saturday 11th November will also be opened very
shortly.

Contact us

Chair - Mrs Michelle Piscina friendsofeastpeckhamschool@gmail.com
Secretary - Mrs Katie White
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